
 
NCHM/NWFWC/FORECAST-14/2018-19/419    

 
Date of Issue: 2nd May, 2019 
Time of Issue: 2:00 PM  
  

Advisory/Warning on Cyclone FANI 
 
The Extremely Severe Cyclonic Storm 'FANI' over West-central Bay of Bengal moved            
north-northeastwards. The system is likely to further move north-northeastwards and landfall over Odisha             
coast (India) on 3rd May afternoon. 
 
From this system Bhutan is very likely to receive heavy to very heavy rainfall over the southern, eastern                  
and isolated places of central parts of the country while the rest of the country is likely to receive moderate                    
to heavy rain from 3rd May to 5th May. Gusty wind is also very likely over the country during this period.  
 
Due to very heavy rainfall flashfloods, floods, landslides and windstorms are likely over the eastern and                
southern parts of the country.  
 
The system is expected to dissipate from 6th May.  
 
Updates will be issued if there are any significant changes in the forecast.  
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